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Sundermeyer, Susan

From: Taylor, Michael
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2009 3:44 PM
To: Sundermeyer, Susan
Subject: EW-2009-0324

Susan:

Please file this e-mail in EW-2009-0324.

=================================================
Public Comment received from Karen Custard, Jefferson City, MO:

Regarding (4) Solar Rebate, I feel the commission should consider changing the solar electric system operational 
date from Dec 31, 2009 to Jan 1, 2009. The retail account holders who install solar electric systems this year 
won’t be eligible for the rebate. Secondly, account holders will put off getting solar electric systems so they can 
get the rebate, which would hinder what Missouri is trying to accomplish: going “green”, creating/saving jobs, 
jumpstarting the economy. 
=================================================

Thanks

Mike


